
Request for Feedback on Supplier Diversity 

Program Participation 

Dear [Supplier's Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. As part of our ongoing commitment to fostering a diverse 

and inclusive supply chain, we are reaching out to gather feedback regarding your participation 

in our Supplier Diversity Program. 

Your insights are invaluable to us, and we would greatly appreciate your thoughts on the 

following: 

• Your overall experience with the Supplier Diversity Program 

• Challenges faced during participation 

• Suggestions for improvement 

• Benefits gained from the program 

We believe that understanding your perspective will help us enhance our program and better 

support our diverse suppliers. 

Could you please provide your feedback by [specific date]? Your input will be instrumental in 

shaping the future of our initiatives. 

Thank you for your time and continued partnership. We look forward to hearing from you soon. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Company] 

[Contact Information] 


